From: David Wesson [

Sent: 22 March 2019 14:07

To: Planning N

Subject: Planning Permission: 2014/6973/P Listed Building Consent: 2014/7169/L
For attention of: Nanayaa Ampoma

Dear Sir/ Madam,

In relation to the above planning application and listed building consent granted, the works
are making good progress.

As per condition 4 of Listed Building Consent granted, I hereby attach as requested, section
details of all new doors for your approval in writing.

Tlook forward to hearing from you and if you have any further questions please do not
hesitate to call me on

Many thanks.

David Wesson

Ground Floor, First and Second Floors (14 doors)

Third Floor (4 doors)




